
 

You are invited to the… 



FAQ’s about the Quiz night 

Where is the school Gym? 

Located at 119 Mihaere Drive, look for the big building on the town side of the school. 

Will there be food or drink for sale? 

Yes! We will have a selection of snack foods including fizzy drinks at reasonable prices.  We will 
also be offering desserts including Dairy free and Gluten free options, and coffee and tea all for 
purchase. (This is an alcohol-free venue.) 

Can my children come? 

No. This quiz has been designed for year 13’s (17-18 year olds) and up, so please book a 
babysitter and enjoy a night out with other quiz-loving adults. 

How do I buy a ticket/s? 

• The best way to purchase tickets is using the app 
My Kindo. Select ‘CFG Fundraising / Community 
Event Fundraisers’ then choose the Quiz night 
and the + button to purchase tickets.  

• If you do not have the app, you may purchase 
tickets at the school office the week of the quiz.  

• Or email vicki@cornerstone.ac.nz to order tickets 
and details will be given as to online payments to 
secure your booking. Your tickets will then be 
collected from the gym foyer on arriving at the 
quiz. 

Will there be door sales? 

There will be limited door sales. To secure your spot and to help us with catering, we would like 
to have tickets pre-purchased. If we sell all the tickets online, there will be no door sales but we 
won’t know that we are sold out till very close to the quiz, so don’t miss out – buy a ticket! 

What time do I need to be at the Quiz? 

The doors will open at 6.30pm. You have 30 minutes to get settled into a table before the quiz 
begins. You do not have to be in a group. You can arrive on your own, or as a couple and will be 
added to a group where there is space. The maximum number in the table setting is 10. 

Is there a theme? Can I get dressed up? 

There isn’t a theme, but you can definitely get dressed up. There will be spot prizes for groups 
who come dressed up in a theme. You will need a group name too! 

Who can I invite? 

Anyone! The more, the merrier! They do not need to be associated with the school. 

What time will it finish (so I can tell my babysitter)? 

We hope to be finished with results and wrap up by 9.45pm. 

What are we raising funds for? 

As a non-gala year, we are looking at raising funds for school trips, extra-curriculum activities and 
sports. 

Any queries, please email: vicki@cornerstone.ac.nz 
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